Planning application comment was submitted on the27 November 2023 22:01 PM
The following is a comment on application P233175/RM by Kim White

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment: There is a public right of way running through the centre of this planning application. It is used by
myself and a lot of other local people. It is in an ideal location

when walking the dog. The roads in the village are single lane carriageways, lanes at best not great for dog
walking especially early in the morning and after work at night when it is dark. This public right of way is in the
centre of the village, very accessible to all. | want to know what is going to happen to to the public right of way.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Kim
Last name: White
Postcode: HR1 4TY

Address: 1 The Caven, Kings Caple, HR1 4TY
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Keep the public right of way.
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=233175

Form reference: FS-Case-565226077



